ROCKBRIDGE PIECEWORKERS QUILT GUILD
MONTHLY MEETING
October 9, 2021


PRESENT:	Hope Bird, President
Susan Greene, Treasurer
		Margo Carpenter, Secretary
		Carol Schoner, Immediate Past President

Hope called the meeting to order at 9:30 a.m.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

September and October 2021 minutes will be presented at the November 2021 meeting.

TREASURER’S REPORT

Treasurer, Susan Greene, announced that the current balance is $4778.69.

PROGRAM COMMITTEE

Upcoming programs include:

November:  Mary Beth Baker will be discussing fabric block printing.

December:  Service Project/Christmas Party

COMFORT QUILTS

Please let Mary Beth Baker know if you have any donations. She has an ample supply of children’s quilts.


HAPPY BUCKS

Many members shared happy news and gave happy bucks.

OLD BUSINESS

Looking for new board positions:  Vice President, Secretary, Membership and Retreat

Alma Flippen donated a baby quilt with matching pillow and a table runner to be auctioned at Project Horizon’s winter function.




NEW BUSINESS

Mary Beth Baker presented the 2022 Guild Challenge: “What Brings You Joy”? The quilts will be shared at the March 2022 meeting and should be under 120 square inches.

Joanie Wendt raised the concern unvaccinated members should wear a mask at Guild meetings.

PROGRAMS

Members shared quilting/sewing products and notions that they love and hate.

The meeting was adjourned with Show and Tell to follow.

Respectively Submitted, Margo Carpenter for


APPROVED:  __________________________________________
